
 
June Newsletter  

MONTHLY VIRTUE 

 
Our June virtue continues to be Temperance.  

You should learn to bring about balance, 
patience and moderation in your life 
maintaining a sense of calm.  

MONTHLY ACADEMIC FOCUS 

 

We start our day with our morning routine 
so it is essential that your child arrive to 
school on time to receive this rich 
instruction.  

EQAO 

 

The Grade 3 and Grade 6 class are writing EQAO 
from Monday, May 29-Friday, June 2. Please 
make sure that they arrive at school on time for 
the assessments. We are very proud of them!  

GRADE 8 TRIP 

 
Exciting News! The Grade 8 Class is travelling to 
Sudbury with the students from Bishop Belleau 
on Tuesday, June 6-Thursday, June 8. They are 
going to have a great time.   

PA DAY 

 

Please note that Friday, June 9 is a PA Day. 
Enjoy your long weekend with your families.  

CATHOLIC SCHOOL COUNCIL 

 

Our June Catholic School Council meeting is 
on Wednesday, June 14 @ 6:30 pm.  

Hope to see you there!   



GRADUATIONS 

 
The Kindergarten Graduation is at 9:30 am on 
Tuesday, June 20 in the gym followed by the 
Grade 8 Graduation at 7 pm.  More information 
to come… 

INDIGENOUS DAY 

 
We will be celebrating National Indigenous 
Peoples Day on Wednesday, June 21. More 
information to come… 

REPORT CARDS 

 

Report Cards are going home with students 
at the end of the day on Wednesday, June 
21. 

CALENDAR ITEMS 

 
Please see the calendar for the upcoming 
events. 

• Popcorn Days 
• Pizza Day 
• Pajama Day 

 

LAST DAY 

 

The last day of school is on Thursday, June 22. It 
is also Pajama Day! Enjoy your well-deserved 
summer vacation.  Thank you for sharing your 
children with us.  

Please don’t hesitate to contact the school 
if you have any questions and/or concerns. 
Once again, your continued support and 
understanding are greatly appreciated.  

 Yours in Catholic Education,  
Andrea Iserhoff 

 
        


